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The last term has been as busy as ever with the arrival of the new head and 
the very evident building works. 
The school now has a full governing body- something which has not been in 
place for a number of years. The main priority for the school now is to work 
on the theologically rooted vision and values. This is then to be linked with the 
curriculum to ensure that all in the school community can flourish.
We are becoming increasingly involved in the school's collective worship and 
have worked with the CW council. Jane and I  led the end of term church 
services and attended the fabulous end of term production of David and 
Goliath.
Communication with the school regarding CW remains erratic due to the 
immense work pressures faced by the CW leader, so  we continue to offer our 
support and look forward to closer relationships.
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